
	

	

O A T L E Y 	 O O S H C A R E 	

2018	TERM	1	&	2	NEWSLETTER	
	

DATES	TO	REMEMBER	
Monday	11th	June	

Queens	Birthday	Long	
Weekend	

Centre	Closed	
	

Friday	6th	July	
Last	day	of	school	

	
Monday	23rd	July	
St.	Joseph’s	Returns		

(Term	3)	
	

Tuesday	24th	July	
Oatley	Public	Returns	

	(Term	3)	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

W h a t  h a p p e n e d  i n  T e r m 1  a n d  w h a t ’ s  t o  c om e  i n  T e r m  2 …  

TERM	1 	RECAP 	
Term	1	saw	the	beginning	of	the	new	Kindies!	It	was	an	

exciting	time	as	they	learned	new	rules	and	
experiences.	They	are	now	settling	into	the	OOSH	
routine	and	will	be	pro’s	in	no	time!	We	encourage	

parents	to	transition	into	a	smooth	and	quick	drop	off	
at	Before	School	Care	so	the	Kindies	can	enter	the	
centre	and	find	their	friends	to	help	grow	their	

independence	at	OOSH.	

	
HAVE	YOU	SEEN	ANY	NEW	FACES	AT	OOSH	

LATELY?	
This	year	we	have	welcomed	some	new	staff	members	
to	the	OOSH	family!	Lissa,	Blake	and	Bianca	will	be	
around	every	day	if	you	want	to	stop	and	say	hi.	
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VACATION	CARE	SUCCESS!	

As	we	move	slowly	into	winter,	OOSH	begins	to	
accumulate	an	extraordinary	amount	of	
unnamed	jumpers,	coats,	beanies,	scarfs,	gloves,	
even	the	odd	sock	or	two.	Please	remember	to	
label	your	children’s	clothing	and	double	check	
you	have	everything	before	leaving	the	centre!		
Any	clothing	left	at	the	end	of	the	year	is	
donated	to	good	will.	

WINTER 	UNIFORMS 	

Office	/	Community	Hall	–	9570	1142		/	OPS	Site	–	9580	6591	



	

	
3	

MAY	2018	OATLEY	OOSHCARE	
	

CHILD	CARE	SUBSIDY	
	
From	the	2nd	of	July	2018,	there	will	be	a	new	Child	Care	Package.	
	
This	package	includes	a	new	Child	Care	Subsidy,	which	will	replace	the	current	
Child	Care	Benefit	(CCB)	and	Child	Care	Rebate	(CCR).	This	will	be	based	on	
combined	family	income,	activity	test	and	service	type.	The	subsidy	will	go	
directly	to	the	service	for	reduced	child	care	fees.	
	
The	government	will	contact	you	via	email	or	letter	explaining	what	families	need	
to	do	to	transition	to	the	new	Child	Care	Subsidy.	
	
Use	the	Family	Child	Subsidy	Estimator	to	find	out	how	much	Government	
subsidy	you	might	be	eligible	for.	Please	visit	education.gov/childcare	
	
	

COMMITTEE	MEMBERS	NEEDED	
Oatley	OOSH	is	run	by	a	dedicated	parent	Management	Committee.	We	wouldn’t	
be	here	today	if	it	wasn’t	for	these	parents	that	kindly	give	up	their	time	to	assist	
Oatley	OOSH.	

We	are	always	in	need	of	new	members;	if	you	are	interested	about	the	
service	that	your	children	attend,	can	give	up	one	or	two	nights	a	 	
term	and	can	reply	to	some	interesting	emails	every	now	and	
then	you	are	the	perfect	person.	

Please	contact	Sharna	for	more	information.	We	look	
forward	to	seeing	some	new	faces	at	our	next	meetings.	

Email:	enquiries@oatleyoosh.org.au	

Office	/	Community	Hall	–	9570	1142		/	OPS	Site	–	9580	6591	


